
 

Star of the Week Headteacher’s Awards 

RecD -         Abigail  

RecP -         Ben  

RecV/B -      Aalyiah 

Y1L -            Jacob  

Y1K -           Rafael 

         Y1Mc--         Billy  

         Y2K -            Delilah    

         Y2B -            Siri  

         Y2R -            Max      

         Y3E -            Lily  

         Y3H -            Charis  

         Y3W -           Ikeya  

         Y4D -           Gabrielle 

         Y4L -            Amelia  

         Y4B -            Jennifer             

         Y5C -            Tabatha  

         Y5B-             Ellie  

         Y6H -            Nikki  

         Y6C -            Oliver  

Our class assembly theme was 

the Christian value 'Respect'. The 

children had lots of fun planning 

their own scripts, we shared 

learning from our Stephen 

Lawrence Day about 

discrimination, poetry from 'The 

Windrush Child' and 'Open the 

Door', a Bollywood dance and 

even a science investigation 

showing how our digestive system 

works. 

The following children 

have been awarded Star 

of the Week for showing   

‘FELLOWSHIP’ 

RecD -      Lottie  

RecP -       Rafay  

RecV/T -   Oliver     

Y1L -         Aiden  

Y1K -        Charlie  

Y1Mc-      Serena  

Y2K -        Josie 

Y2R -        Kwame  

Y2B -        Hollie  

Y3E -        Khloe  

Y3H -        Jacob  

Y3W -       Amelie 

Y4D -       Oliver  

Y4L -        Eliza-Star  

Y4B -       Emily  

Y5C -       Harvey  

Y5B-        Isaac  

Y6H -       Eva  

Y6C -       Lottie 

 

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

St Rocco’s have sent in some Summer 

Flumpets which your child will be able to 

purchase for £2 the first week back.  

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 24th May 2019 

School closes on Friday 24th 

May & we return on Monday 

10th June 2019. 

Mrs Lydon’s Class Assembly 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

June 

10th - Reception, Orchard Visit. 

11th - Y6 Workshop and Leavers’     

Service, Liverpool Cathedral 9.00am. 

11th-13th Father’s Day Sales. 

13th - Y5/Y6 Sports Day 2pm 

13th - Y1 Orchard Visit (am). 

14th - Y5/Y6 Reserve Sports Day 2pm. 

14th - Reception Messy Art Day. 

17th-21st - Y6 Menai Residential Visit. 

18th - 4LB/4EL Weaver Hall Visit. 

18th - Y2 Sports Day 2pm. 

19th - Y2 Reserve Sports Day 2pm. 

19th - 4LD Weaver Hall Visit. 

19th - Y3 Greek Workshop. 

20th - Y3AW Class Assembly, 9.00am. 

25th-26th - Summer Concert Auditions. 

27th - Y4LB Class Assembly, 9.00am. 

 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/
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Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

TikTok app - (previously musical.ly app)  

Walton Gardens/Grappenhall Heys Visit SPORTS STAR AWARD 
KS1 
Charlotte, Parker, Isabella, Gareth, 

Isla, Abbie, Eva, Sasha and Florence. 

 

KS2 

Reyaan, Eliza, Alvin, Liam, Leah, 

Emily, Kiki, Alexander, Alfie and 

Nathan. 

Mrs Kennerley’s Year 1 class had such a 

wonderful day on their visit. “We enjoyed 

exploring the sensory garden at Walton 

Gardens, looking for different signs of 

nature.  We worked with a partner to see if 

we could tick everything on our I spy sheet.  

During our time at Grappenhall Heys we met 

Kate who explained 

all about the 

gardens.  We loved 

planting our 

sunflower seeds and 

can’t wait to find out 

how tall they grow.” 

SPORTS DAYS 

On Monday afternoon, 

Y3 held their sports 

day. All of the children 

took part in a variety of 

races: sack jumping, 

sprinting, skipping, 

space hopper and even a water race! We also had a 

toddler race and the parents did their own water 

relay race, which resulted in them ending up very 

wet. The children gave it their all, showing fantastic 

team work and perseverance. A big well done to the 

winning team, the red team!  Mums and dads   

competed against each other, dads won overall, 

and the winner of our toddler race was Fred. 

On Tuesday, Y1 held their 

Sports Day. The children 

took part in an obstacle 

race, a sprinting race and 

a variety of other exciting 

races including an animal 

race and a beanbag      

shuttle. It was lovely to 

see all the children taking 

part and supporting their team-mates. The    results 

were close, but the Green Team were the winners! 

Thank you to everyone who came to support the 

children.  

Digital Parenting Magazine  

You will find a copy of the Digital Parenting 

magazine in your child's book bag today, which 

features excellent advice on issues such as 

setting the right boundaries, how to speak 

digital with your child and how to get a better 

digital-life balance for your family. 

Please be aware: we understand fake profiles are 

being set up with inappropriate messages being 

posted; the police have been informed. Although the 

age limit for this app is 13, some children in school 

have an account so we advise parents to check this, 

and also check privacy settings for your child. See the 

guide below. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/esafety-news/

tik-tok-app-safety-what-parents-need-to-know/  

Well done to everyone in Miss Lester’s class 

for 100% attendance for week ending   

24th May! 

Please find attached flyers from Warrington Central and Orford   

Library regarding crafts and activities that will be held over half 

term. 
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